
 
Dear Dr. Robinson, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the gift of a 
stethoscope. My name is Mike Travis. I am a first-year medical 
student and Texas native. The stethoscope you have provided is of 
excellent make and quite versatile. It will allow me far more 
diagnostic precision than I would have otherwise at a time when I 
need to learn proper listening skills. Thank you for your support of 
the School of Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Micheal Travis 




